
3.3.24 Heritage Updates 
This Week: 
 

TODAY, March 3   First Supper Sunday Lunch following Sunday School 
 

Monday, March 4   7-8:30 pm  Women’s Risen Motherhood Study   

  (ch 7&8) @ the Hrenko home, 111 Michaels Lane, Newark 
 

Thursday, March 7  11-12:00 am   Mission Prayer Meeting                      
  @ the church 
 

Saturday, March 9  9-10:00 am  Men’s Colossians Study  

 @ the Lytle home 4 Samson Ct, Bear, DE 
 

 

March First Supper Sunday Lunch, TODAY 

We hope you can stay for our lunch following Sunday School! 
 

Missions Prayer Meeting, 3/7 

New faces are always welcome at our monthly Mission Prayer 
Meetings.  Our March meeting is Thursday, March 7 from 11:00 -           

12:00 pm.  See Jean Sica for more information.  
 

Heritage Presbytery Annual Women’s Conference, 3/16 

If you weren't able to get away for the weekend retreat, this is 
a wonderful opportunity to deepen our relationships with each other 
as we seek to “love Jesus more in 2024"! 

All women are invited to this year’s conference “Sharing Our Lives in 
Community”, Saturday, March 16, 8am-1pm at Good News Church in 
Hockessin. Register online at HeritageWomen.org/events.   Contact 
the Heritage office if you need assistance in registering. Conference is 
$25 and includes lunch.  
 

 

Nursery & Junior Church Volunteers Needed  

Please take a look at the Nursery & Jr Church schedules, and choose a 

Sunday you can help.   You can use SignUp Genius or sign up at the 
nursery and Jr Church doors.  A background check is required for all 
new volunteers, at no cost to you.  

 

                Heritage Kids 
Nursery is available for infants-4 yrs during worship and Sunday School (if 
staffing allows).  Feel free to use it for however much of the service you 
desire.  
 

Junior Church is available (if staffing allows) during the 2nd half of the 
service for kids 4yrs-2nd grade.  Children will leave during the songs before 
the sermon and return during the final song.  The classroom is in the back of 
Fellowship Hall - straight out the back of the sanctuary.   

Red Folder activity pages are also available at the table by the sanctuary 
door for anyone who wishes to use them. 

Sunday School at 11:15 for PreK-12th grades - parents of young children, 
please walk them downstairs to their classrooms 

Thinking about signing up ?  We asked some of our faithful 

volunteers “why” they serve in nursery  & Jr Church: 
 

I volunteer for junior church because I feel it is important for the 

younger generations in our church to be able to gain more knowledge 

about the Bible and I also find joy in teaching the children.  I volunteer 

for nursery because  as a parent who has utilized the nursery in the past I 

feel it is important for parents to be able to worship and enjoy the 

Gospel and get a little break. 

 

Because even when Jr Church doesn’t go quite as planned, I still get the 

privilege to be the one who shares God’s truth with the kids He brings to 

Heritage.  The other week, mid-lesson, the kids brought up the idea that 

“good people go to Heaven and bad people go to Hell” and I got to stop 

what we were doing and plant seeds of understanding that we are ALL 

the bad people until God forgives us & washes our hearts clean.  

 

Stay tuned for more! 


